NOTICE OF PROPOSED BYLAWS

Notice is hereby given, that pursuant to action of the Board of Directors, the Board proposes a new
set of Bylaws to be presented at and voted upon at the annual membership meeting to be held

on September 14, 2024, commencing at the hour of 10:00 o'clock A.M. CDT in the City of White
River, South Dakota. The proposed Bylaws would replace any and all current Bylaws in full. Copies
of the Cooperative's current Bylaws and the Board’s proposed Bylaws can be viewed online at
www.cherry-todd.com and hard copies can be obtained at Cooperative headquarters.



